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Our Case Number: ABP-314597-22

Your Reference: Kieran Devaney and Family

Profe Building Engineering and Planning
Baile Eamonn

An Spideal

Co. Galway

Date: 04 July 2023

Re: BusConnects Galway Cross-City Link Scheme.
University Road to Dublin Road, Galway City.

Dear Sir / Madam,

An
Bord
Pleanala

An Bord Pleandla has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned case. The

contents of your submission have been noted.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.

Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleandla reference number in any correspondence or

telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

Ot

Niamh Thornton
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737247
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Riomhphost Email bord@pleanala.ie
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N‘iamh’Thornton

From: devaneyssaddlery@gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday 4 July 2023 12:29

To: Niamh Thornton

Subject: Bus link galway city
Categories: TO PRINT

Case no ABP-314597-22

Hi

This is my submission based on the information received from the galway council in regarding to the casual
trading area in eyre sq and the bus link application We are very happy with the latest response that the
council are going to leave the trading area to be the same as it has been and there is no changes to the
area and also the no change to the way we have been trading with our vehicles and stalls And there is no
change in the way we set up and trade our stalls We have a small concern that there will be bollards at the
top of rosemary avenue and they might interfere with how we access the trading area at the Moment there
is no restrictions in accessing the trading area as there is no bollards at the top of rosemary’s avenue If the
council could let us know what they are planning to do with rosemary avenue Overall we are delighted that
the matter on relation to our issues with the trading area seems to be dealt with and we wish the council
well with the scheme Many thanks for dealing with this Kieran Devaney and family

Sent from my iPhone



